
CANADIAN ACHIEVEMENT TESTS
AND Insight



During the month of September, students in grades four and eight in Saskatoon Public Schools will participate in a division-wide assessment called Insight. Insight measures aptitudes or abilities. Results from this test will assist teachers to understand student developmental strengths and needs better as they plan effective instructional programs. If you have any questions or comments about this assessment program, please contact your classroom teacher.

[bookmark: _Hlk17964303][bookmark: _GoBack]Students who are in grade eight will participate in another division-wide assessment called the Canadian Achievement Test (CAT). The CAT provides teachers with useful information about student performance in the areas of Reading and Mathematics. These results help teachers in planning instruction to address class and individual student needs. The tests require approximately 3 hours to complete in a group setting and will be administered over several testing sessions.
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